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1st July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Lingotot Summer Holiday Club at St James 

 

We are delighted to offer a French Summer Holiday Club at St James from Tuesday 12th August 

until Friday 15th August which is hosted by Lingotot South Tyneside. 

 

The children will enjoy crafts, stories and games based around a new and exciting theme every 

day and will enjoy a cookery session led by Kayleigh. Children will enjoy lunch and a snack each 

day. 

 

Booking opens today and we only have 15 spaces available. These spaces are offered to 

children whose families are in receipt of means tested free school meals, so please book quickly 

to secure your child’s space. 
 

All contact and booking information is provided on the leaflet on the back of this letter. 

 

We know that this will be a wonderful experience for the children. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Francesca Heslop 

Headteacher 
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